rimminimization Seef Point

Nov.3,1941

Mr. Newton B. Drury Mational Park Service Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Duarys

The enclosed letter is going to Mr. Irving C. Root with regard to a possible meeting at Dumbarton Caks Park, which as you doubtless remember was given to the district by Mr. and Mrs. Robert Woods Dliss. You will see that I have suggested to Mr. Root that he speak with Mr. Thacher, or possibly Mr. Bryce (the superintendent) as to what they think might be advisable for this autumn's construction.

If we can take a lock at the path line it might be well for me to report regarding this construction to hir. and his. Bliss, whom I shall hope to see in Santa Barbara early in December. This may still allow some time for winter work if we all agree it to be advisable.

The few brief minutes we had at Reef Point often come to our memory. We wish you had been back here as our autum has been impulficent and the Island and see nearly as beautiful as California!

With best regards from Mr. Parrand and no, I am,

Yours very sincerely,

You may be interested to know that meadow sod is still being steadily planted on some of the road berms in this Park where it really doesn't belong!